
* * Sino-Japanese News * * 

The Sino-Japanese Studies Group will meet in conjunction with 
the AAS meetings in Washington this coming March (1995). After 
several •announcements concerning SJS, we plan to have a discussion 
that picks up on some of the themes dealt with this past March. At 
that time we discussed Douglas Reynolds's book, China, 1898-1912: The Xinzhenq Revolution and Japan. In Washington we will continue the 
discussion on the basis of the research many of us have done and are doing on the late-Qing and early-Republican periods in Sino-Japanese 
relations. 




